Awohou School

Nga kaitiaki o t0 tatou wahi - Guardians of our place

Monday 10th February 2020, Term 1 - Week 2

Whanao Fon Night!

Please come along to our annual Family
Fun Night!

WHEN: 5pm to 7pm this Wednesday

We will have an ‘Obstacle Course’ for the

kids, plus the pool will be open and a free

sausage sizzle. Bring along a picnic

dinner, togs & towels for a fun evening.

Swimming

The students are having a blast in the pool! The littles ones' water confidence has improved immensely. We

will start swimming lessons this week, so please remind your child/ren to bring their togs and towel daily.
Training for the Kainui Swimming Sports will also begin for those Year 5 to 8 students wanting to enter.
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Upcoming events...

Wednesday 12th February - Family Fun Night, 5-7pm

Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd March - Goal Setting meetings

Wednesday 4th March - Kainui Junior Tabloid Sports at Mt Biggs School
Wednesday 11th March - School Swimming Sports, 1:30pm

Thursday 19th March - Kainui Swimming Sports, Year 5-8, at the Lido
Monday 30th March - Teacher Only Day




New Logo ¢ Signage!

We now have a fresh new look! Thanks to the parents, students and staff who helped to contribute ideas and
opinions for the schools new logo. The green section represents the Pohangina Valley and the blue section
represents the river. We are now in the process of getting quotes for new signage.
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Stationery, Hats ¢ Donations

Just a friendly reminder to pay for your child/ren’s
stationery if you haven’t done so already. We have a
number of spare hats here at school so you do not
necessarily need to purchase a new one, however, we
do have some new ones for sale for $10 if you wish to
buy one. Due to the government's School Donations
Scheme we will not be asking parents for donations
this year as we will be receiving $150 per student. We
will however require parents to contribute to
overnight trips, such as camp.




